From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward Gift Disclosure

Hi Steve,

This email is to report that on March 23, 2016, Adam Gypalo, Alderman Smith's Chief of Staff, had the tab picked up at Marquee Lounge by Mike Reever with the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce.  The tab for both was approximately $30. 

Please let me know if you need anything more on this from me.

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

